
Leisure Link computerised booking
system to be temporarily suspended
from tomorrow

     To tie in with the response level under the "Preparedness and Response
Plan for Novel Infectious Disease of Public Health Significance" being raised
to Emergency Response Level, the Leisure and Cultural Services Department
announced today (January 28) that the Leisure Link computerised booking
system including counter booking, Internet booking and self-service kiosks
will be temporarily suspended from tomorrow (January 29) until further
notice.
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